

Newsletter 36 Friday 2nd July 2021

Dear Families,

We are all very busy making arrangements to ensure we all have an end of term with happy memories.

The children met their new teacher today and worked in their new classroom. They were all very excited!

Your child is bringing their school report home with them today too! Please enjoy reading it with your child carefully and talk to them about their learning. We would be grateful for the return of the final page giving you an opportunity to express your thoughts of the year. There is also space for your child to write too.

The Circus is Still Coming Next Week! Thursday 8th July

Need to Know Circus Arrangements:

- Come dressed in your own clothes- Pay £1
- Lucky Programmes available at school gates- £2
- Circus Activities in the morning
- Picnic Lunch on field-weather permitting. Children can order school packed lunch- Baguette with choice of cheese, tuna, egg or ham with cake and fruit
- Please come to school to pick up your children from the playground in the usual way. Please come as near to 3 as you can. This gives the children chance to walk back from the field without having to walk through lots of parents standing on their spots.



Big Write

Write a letter to your new teacher

Or

Write your own school report

Please ensure that outstanding breakfast and dinner debts are paid. It is essential that the year ends with no debt. We are hoping with a little nudge the office won't have to spend the final weeks telephoning individuals.

Achievements!

Congratulations to Sam Tout who made it through Gloucester City's Open Trials in June and will represent them in the Junior Premier League next season. Good Luck Sam!





Last Friday, 12 boys from Year 6 attended a Mountain Bike Festival at Oxstalls Sports Park. There were individual and team events and all boys did their best, several coming away with medals for their effort. They boys were very supportive of each other and thoroughly enjoyed their morning. Ben won 3 medals- 2 golds for individual events and a silver for the team event. He did exceptionally well!

Dates for your diary- Summer Term

Friday 2nd July- PAWS in. Thank you for the amazing quality of all the completed folders presented.

Thursday 8th July- Happy's Circus! Children only. Come dressed in the Circus theme of 'Fantasy and Fairies', or your choice of clothes - Pay £1.

Buckets will be available for donations in the morning and at the end of the school day. We appreciate any generosity you are able to share.

Sweets and Lucky Programmes can be pre ordered. Final orders Monday 5th July. Please state on form if your child has any gluten allergies or is vegan.

Friday 9th July- All books etc will be sent home. Please provide your child with a plastic bag.

Monday 12th July- Year 5/6 have their final music lesson. A recording will be made and available on our school website.

Wednesday 14th July- Leavers Day- Mrs King has provided Year 6 with details.

Friday 16th July- School finishes 2pm

Please help us look after your children. We have noticed frequent dog poo deposited on our school field. If you see someone exercising their dog on our field. Please remind them that this space is private land.

Chime Management CiC is working with the Brockworth Parish Council to undertake an assessment of services and facilities for young people in Brockworth, with the aim of improving services and coordination and to provide better outcomes for young people.

They have just launched a survey to gather views of the community and young people and we would be grateful if you could ask your children to complete this.

To access, please use this QR code and/or survey link: https://freeonlinesurveys.com/s/axmTrGrR